
Murdock Elementary 5th Grade Supply List
2023-2024

Dear Murdock Families,

Welcome to 5th Grade! We are looking forward to having your child in our classes for the
2023-2024 school year. Due to the co-teaching model, all supplies should fit comfortably
in your child’s backpack and binder, as it will be their mobile “desk” between classrooms.
Please note specific sizes/types of supplies. Thanks for helping us start the year smoothly!

Individual Supplies:
*Backpack
*Clear view binder- no bigger than 1½ inch
*Three Hole Pencil pouch that fits into a binder (no stand alone pencil cases)
*Five 3-hole-punched folders with pockets to put in their binder, preferably plastic
*12 pre-sharpened pencils
*Reusable water bottle- labeled with name
*2 Dry Erase Markers
*Earbuds/headphones-Highly Recommended

The following community supplies would be greatly appreciated, if you have
the ability to contribute:
*White copy paper
*AstroBrights or colored paper
*Pencils
*3-hole college ruled lined paper
*Disinfecting Wipes

Thank you!
The Fifth Grade Team
Mrs. Demuth and Mrs. Weaver


